
From: Havens, Donald E
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: Application # CPN-21-2021
Date: Thursday, March 4, 2021 12:50:10 PM

My bad….CPN-21-0011…..The County Planning board does them
different….and I just did theirs before yours J Sorry
 
From: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org [mailto:mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2021 12:50 PM
To: Havens, Donald E
Subject: RE: Application # CPN-21-2021
 

CAUTION: This message originated outside the Ontario County email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Don—Just wondering if this is the correct CPN #. We don’t have that one yet in our files.
 

From: Havens, Donald E <Donald.Havens@ontariocountyny.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 12:46 PM
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: May, Steven P <Steven.May@ontariocountyny.gov>
Subject: Application # CPN-21-2021
 

Hello Michelle,
The Canandaigua Lake Sewer District has the following comments for
application # CPN-21-2021 Sketch Site Plan received in this office on
February 24, 2021.
 
Preliminary comments on the follow:

Permit required for renovation.
Storm Tech infiltrator needs to be relocated on site not over the
sanitary lateral.

 
 
A more thorough review of this application will be performed once a
more detailed and complete set of drawings are provided.
Thanks,
Don
 

 
 

mailto:Donald.Havens@ontariocountyny.gov
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Don Havens
Canandaigua Lake County Sewer District Supervisor
Ontario County Public Works Department
2962 County Road # 48
Canandaigua, N.Y. 14424-9553
Office (585) 396-4301
Office Hours: M-F 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM

 

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for
the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”  ­­  


